
Amy Watson - The Summer Hill Mill development proposal 

  
Hi, 

  

I would like to oppose the current development proposal for the Summer Hill Mill site, due to the traffic impact of the 

site to the already congested streets nearby, especially Smith Street exit at the Longport St round-about. The 

development should be scaled down to the similar level at the Waratah Mill development in Dulwich Hill, which blends 

in with the surrounding properties successfully. 

  

Best regards, 

Esin Isikli 

13 Fleet street, Summer Hill 

  

  

  

Esin Isikli 

ALCATEL-LUCENT 

5 Rider Boulevard 

Rhodes NSW 2138 Australia 

Tel: +612 8306 5815 

Esin.Isikli@alcatel-lucent.com 

  

  

  

From:    "ISIKLI, ESIN (ESIN)" <esin.isikli@alcatel-lucent.com>
To:    "amy.watson@planning.nsw.gov.au" <amy.watson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    Thursday, 19 April 2012 10:05 AM
Subject:    The Summer Hill Mill development proposal
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